

BUGLE SCHOOL AND PICCOLO EARLY YEARS GROUP

Fore Street, Bugle, St. Austell, Cornwall, PL26 8PD

Telephone: 01726 850420 email: sharon.tippett@bugleschool.org.uk Head Teacher: Mr T Wherry

17th January 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

On Wednesday 13th February, Year 1 will be visiting the Wheal Martyn Museum as part of their music and topic work.

The morning session consists of a circus of activities linked to our local area, which takes place from 10.00 am until 12.00 noon. During the afternoon, the children will be performing a variety of songs they are currently rehearsing, to children from other school who are also attending. Regrettably, there is not enough room at the venue to invite parents along, however we are confident the children will be an excellent audience for one another.

The children will travel by our school minibus with Ms Atkins, Miss Croney and Mrs Tabb and Miss Galley accompanying them. The minibus will leave school at 9.00 am, so please ensure your child is at school promptly, allowing us time to register, etc. We will return to school at around 3.15 pm.

A voluntary contribution of £3.00 is requested which will help towards the cost of entrance to the museum. This can be paid via ParentPay. Please complete the consent form attached (or the online consent assessible via ParentPay) and return it to school as soon as possible if you are willing for your child to attend this trip.

Please can we ask children to come in uniform, including their Bugle School sweatshirt, fleece or blazer if they have one. A packed lunch and drink will be provided by the school under the universal infant free school meal scheme.

Yours sincerely

Miss C Croney/Ms C Atkins Class Teacher

C. Croney













